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Mr. Joseph Banda
Joseph is the Executive Director for the Training Institute for Primary 
Health Care. On the AHMP course he says: “The course has especially 
enhanced my working abilities. For one, my proposal writing has 
improved. In the past I didn't involve all my staff in strategic planning, 
but after the course I realised the importance thereof and I have ever 
since, motivating my staff in the process.”

“FPD is very professional and I am recommending my staff to 
utilise the courses that they have to offer. I am looking 
forward to advancing further to the next level in manage-
ment if FPD gives me the chance.”
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